

May 5, 2020

Dear Student,

Del Mar College (DMC) received notice from the Secretary of Education, Betsy DeVos, of the availability of funding from the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Securities (CARES) Act. The Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund provides Colleges and Universities with money for direct financial assistance to students https://www2.ed.gov/programs/heerf/index.html.

These funds must be provided to students to help cover expenses related to the disruption of campus operations due to the Coronavirus (COVID-19). This can include eligible expenses under a student's cost of attendance such as food, housing, course materials, technology, health care, transportation and childcare.

As a DMC student enrolled in Spring 2020 with a completed Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA), you are eligible to receive funding from the CARES Grant.

Please log into Web DMC, Financial Aid, Financial Aid Checklist to view your updated 2019-2020 Award Letter. A CARES Emergency Grant will be disburse to you through your chosen refund selection at DMC.

While our spring semester has evolved in unexpected ways, remember that we are committed to ensuring you achieve your educational goals. We care. We are with you on this journey. So, again, stay connected through your Web DMC mail, visit the DMC website, and be on the lookout for new ways to engage with us!

Take care and stay connected to DMC Financial Aid Services.

Sincerely,

Mark Escamilla, Ph.D.

12 5-1

President and CEO